GHS Gazette

Term 4 Week 10 2024



Gold and Opal Reward Day
Tuesday 17 December

Last Day for Students
Wednesday 18 December

2025
First Day for All Students
Thursday 6 February

Year 7 Welcome BBQ Tuesday 18 February

UoW Discovery Day **Tuesday 18 February**

Swimming Carnival
Wednesday 19 February

Morrambilla Voices
Monday 3 March

Year 9 Geography Fieldwork
Excursion
Tuesday 11 March

Contact Us

02 6374 1201 gulgong-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au facebook.com/gulgonghighschool



Merry Christmas and Happy New Year

As the year comes to a close, it is a wonderful time to reflect on the achievements, challenges, and memories that have shaped 2024 at Gulgong High School. It has been a year full of learning, growth, and community spirit.

Our students have once again demonstrated their determination to succeed both inside and outside the classroom. From academic achievements to creative arts, sports, and agricultural events, the successes have been too many to count.

This year, our school community has celebrated many standout moments. Whether it was students excelling at AgQuip, the memorable performances by our music and Drumbeats students, or our efforts to build cultural awareness through programs like Wiradjuri Language and NAIDOC celebrations, the year has been filled with learning opportunities that go beyond the walls of our classrooms.

Our staff have worked tirelessly to inspire and guide our students. I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude to our teachers, administrative staff, support officers, and volunteers. Your commitment to the students of Gulgong High ensures that they are given every opportunity to connect, succeed and thrive.

To our parents and caregivers, thank you for your continued partnership. Your support at home and in the school community makes a world of difference. Together, we create a nurturing and encouraging environment for our students to thrive.

As we head into the holidays, I encourage everyone to take time to rest and reconnect with loved ones. The break is a chance to celebrate the year's accomplishments and recharge for what lies ahead.

For students who may need additional support during the holidays, services such as Kids Helpline (1800 55 1800), 13YARN (13 92 76) and eheadspace (headspace.org.au) offer free and confidential support. These services can provide a listening ear and helpful strategies to support wellbeing over the break.

We look forward to welcoming everyone back in 2025 for another year of growth and success. To our returning families and staff – and to those joining us for the first time – I know the new year will hold exciting opportunities and new adventures for us all.







